

Official Sensitive

4 September 2025

Dear Parent/Guardian

Focused Maths Revision Sessions

I would like to invite your child to a series of focused maths revision sessions to run on a Wednesday after school. The sessions will run every Wednesday from 10 September until 10 December. The sessions will be held from 3.15pm – 4pm in room 5. This will be different to the open-revision sessions taking place on a Wednesday after school, as it will be a targeted taught session aiming to help your child achieve a grade 5 for GCSE maths.

Your child has been selected based on their end of year 10 exam results. We believe that with the correct support they can achieve a grade 5 in the summer. We strongly recommend that they commit to these sessions, as they will be instrumental in helping them prepare for their mock exams in December.

Please let us know whether your child can take advantage of this opportunity by completing the following form. https://forms.office.com/e/L1g6JKwV15

If your child is unable to attend these sessions due to other commitments or transport issues, but is keen to access additional support please email hed.woodleyg@hedingham.essex.sch.uk and we will endeavor to offer your child support during a lunchtime session.

In addition to the in-school offer of support, in order for your child to secure the highest possible grade in Maths, it is essential that they are regularly completing independent practice at home.

The best way to support your child at home is to ensure that they complete their weekly maths homework to a high standard and by encouraging them to do extra independent revision. The best way to revise Maths is to complete questions, whether that be whole exam papers or questions on a targeted topic. Students are issued with weekly homework consisting of past paper questions. However, if they require more past paper material to help their work at home, then these can all be found at Maths Genie - Free Online GCSE and A Level Maths Revision.

If you have any further questions, please get in touch via hed.woodleyg@hedingham.essex.sch.uk or contact your child's Maths teacher directly.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Woodley Leader of Maths

r

Headteacher • Paul Finch BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH
Yeldham Road • Sible Hedingham • Essex • CO9 3QH • Telephone 01787 460470
e-mail: enquiries@hedingham.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.hedingham.essex.sch.uk • Registered Company No. 8330173

















